Trailway News October 2013

Autumn view from the Trailway

Its November again! Time for an AGM

This is a short news letter to let you know about the AGM.

The AGM is to be held in the Shillingstone Church Centre on Wednesday 27th November at 7.00pm 
There will be a short presentation of reports, election for the Committee and then a presentation by Giles Nicholson on the development of the Trailway.

As you know the next section of the Trailway to be developed is the bit between Sturminster Newton and Stalbridge. This has long been an aim of DCC, Stalbridge Town Council and the Trailway Network. We are hoping that in spite of cuts to its budget DCC can still see the value in developing this great amenity for this area. Besides adding to the length of the Trailway in North Dorset we hope it will inspire Somerset to develop their side of the line/trail. 
Besides the AGM and presentation by Giles we hope to have an exhibition of photographs taken by Graham Rains of the Trailway and its progress. If you have any interesting pictures of the landscape, people, wild life and events on the Trailway please bring them along.

I hope to see you on 27th November

Lesley Gasson

